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November Meeting 
Our meeting this month was on Monday, November 5th at 12:30pm in 
Room 141! We had the flight crew from Memorial Hospital come and 

talk about their experiences and we had an amazing Thanksgiving Feast!  

If you were not able to make it, don’t worry! Our next meeting will be on 

December 3rd at 12:30pm in Room 141!  

Join us for a Christmas Celebration hosted by the Accelerated 
Students! 

Food, hot cocoa, candy canes 
Fun crafts: reindeer handprints, cards, snowflakes, etc. for 
kiddos at Memorial Hospital that will be given out around 

Christmas time! 
We will have free lunch and a drawling with fun new prizes! 

1 ticket will be given to anyone attending, and 1 ticket for National 
Student Nurse Association (NSNA) members 

 



 

  

 

What is NSNA? NSNA is a national 

organization of nurses, leaders, and                            

student nurses who strive to grow in 

professional development and provide 

educational resources for members.  

What are the benefits of being an NSNA 

Member? NSNA members get special 

discounts on scrubs, shoes, NCLEX 

materials, hotels, conferences, 

access to educational resources 

and portfolio services, and more! 

The NSNA Conference is in April 

2018 and will take place in Salt Lake City. 

 More information to come! 

Cost: Becoming a new member is 

only $35 for one year. 

Want more Information? Go to 

http://www.nsna.org/Membership.aspx 

or email Savannah Church schurch@uccs.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NSNA (National Student Nurses Association) 
Membership Drive 

Register at this 
link: https://nsnamembership.org 

If you are planning to attend the NSNA 
annual convention, please email your instructors 
AHEAD of time! It is suggested before October 1st! 
The convention will be April 3-7 in Salt Lake City, 
Utah. We will have more information on 
scholarships as the convention gets closer. Here is 
the link for convention 
information: http://www.nsnaconvention.org 
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HELP SUPPORT 

BETH-EL STUDENT NURSE 

ASSOCIATION 

WHERE: 5230 North Nevada Avenue, Colorado Springs, CO 

80918 

WHEN: Thurs, Dec 6th FROM 4:00pm - 8:00pm 

We will be hosting a fundraising event with Panera Bread in University Village. 

Bring your friends and family and enjoy yummy food while supporting Beth El 

Student Nurse Association! You must present the flyer at checkout either as a 

hard copy or on your phone. You can find the flyer on our Facebook page 

@UCCSBSNA or on our bulletin board at school. Contact Rachel Vandaveer for 

any questions rvandave@uccs.edu. 

See you there! 

 

mailto:rvandave@uccs.edu


 

 

 
Our goal is to collect as many toys as we can for the children in the local 

hospitals by March 4th. The Toy Drive will start December 3rd, 
so DONATIONS ARE ACCEPTED AT THE DECEMBER BSNA 

MEETING. Please refer to the flyer attached for details and tell your 
friends! I would also like to have our first committee meeting after the 

December BSNA meeting (Dec 3rd). If you are still interested in 
volunteering, please stay after the meeting so we can discuss the plan 

for the upcoming months. 
Thank you again, I am so excited to get this started! 

Blair Maddox 

 



 

 
 

 
The BSNA is now selling clipboards., $30 each! 

These are the handiest tool to have going though 
nursing school, besides a stethoscope. They come in 

a variety of colors as well. You can find the order 
form on the BSNA Facebook page. 

Please email Kim Ozaki at kozaki@uccs.edu for any 

questions! 

 

Save the Date! 

Career Fair! 

Monday Feb 18th 12-2pm 

More information to come. Will specific questions or suggestions 

please contact Jessica Lichen at jlichen@uccs.edu 
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BSNA Contact Info 
Visit the BSNA website at http://www.uccs.edu/~bsna/ 

Beth-El encourages you to join the National Student Nurse 
Association (NSNA) at http://www.nsna.org 

Friend us on Facebook 
Follow us on Twitter @UCCS_BSNA 

 

Board of Directors Contact Info: 
President: Jessica Van Bueren jvanbuer@uccs.edu 

Vice President: Jessica Lichen jlichen@uccs.edu 

Treasurer: Rachel Vandaveer rvandave@uccs.edu 

Secretary: Molly Hartman mhartma3@uccs.edu 

Merchandise Director: Kimberly Ozaki kozaki@uccs.edu 

NSNA Coordinator: Savannah Church schurch@uccs.edu 

Image of Nursing: Michael Ramirez  Mramire3@uccs.edu 

Student Faculty Liaison: Rachel Payne rpayne@uccs.edu 

Community Service Director: Blair Maddox bmaddox@uccs.edu 

Community Health Director: Kimber Knapp kknapp@uccs.edu 

Accelerated Representative: Jessica Craver  jcraver@uccs.eduj 

Faculty Advisor: Sue Davis sdavis4@uccs.edu 
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